
 

PTFA Dates for your diary  

Friday 22
nd

 April Year 2 Cake Stall 

Mon 25
th

 April to Fri 29
th

 April Bottle Collection 9am every day 

Monday 16
th

 May Bag 2 School Collection 

Friday 20
th

 May Year 1 Cake Stall 

 

 

 

 

OLD CLOTHES AND TEXTILES NEEDED - Bag 2 School Collection Monday 16
th

 May  

 

This is a great scheme where we can all bring in our unwanted clothing/textiles and they will be taken away and 

reused. When collected the bags are weighed and the school receives money for them, the heavier the more 

money! 

 

Items that can be collected but must be good quality are 

- Men’s, Ladies and Children’s clothing   - Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

- Handbags, bags and belts     - Hats, scarves and ties 

- Jewellery      - Lingerie     

Items they will not take are 

- Duvets, bedding, blankets and household linen  - Pillows and cushions 

- Carpets, rugs and mats     - Curtains 

- Towels       - Schools uniform & Corporate Clothing 

Start collecting now and your bags and further details will be sent home soon. 
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PTFA Contacts 

Chair - Jo Telling 

jollyjo.telling@hotmail.com  

Secretary – Laura Page 

Laura.page10@gmail.com   

Quiz Night 

A huge thank you to all those that came along to the quiz 

night last month.  Lots of fun was had by all on the night 

and we were really pleased to have raised £402.  

CAN YOU HELP? - Summer Fair  

The summer fair will be held on Saturday  

2
nd

  July from 12 – 3pm so pop this date in your 

diary now. 

We have already started work on this event and 

have a couple of areas where we would love 

your help: - 

- Would your place of work be willing to 

donate a raffle prize or sponsor the 

event? 

- Do you or any member of your family 

live on a main road nearby that would 

be willing to have a sign up outside 

advertising the summer fair?  

- Would you be willing to arrange or man 

a stall for us on the day? 

If you can help with any of the above, please get 

in contact. 

 

PLEASE DON’T FORGET TO BRING YOUR BOTTLES 

NEXT WEEK – THANK YOU 

 – A new learning kitchen! WOW!

The PTFA are proud to announce we have just agreed to 

spend £4,000 to build a Learning/Classroom kitchen at 

Ongar so your child will have more opportunities to cook 

and learn about foods during the school day. 

 


